Elsen, Nikki
Z

From: Ryan Johnson <ryan5533@hotmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, May 6, 2020 4:11 PM

To: Kabat, Tim; ZZ Council Members
Subject: License/Fee Reductions

“*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe, ***

Mayor Kabat and City Council Members,

I have been informed that the council is considering the reduction of fees due to the extreme circumstances
we are currently facing with the Covid-19 virus.

| want to thank you for considering this action. As | am sure you have been informed, the bar and restaurant
industry is currently facing extremely tough times. We are all working optimistically to get back open, but we
know it will be a significant period of time before we see consumer confidence return to previous levels.

We greatly appreciate your consideration and ask for your support.
Thanks much and be well. All of us look forward to serving you again soon.
Ryan R. Johnson
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